SOUTHERN REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL
STUDENT BULLETIN
THURSDAY - DECEMBER 15. 2016

Attention seniors. If you did NOT sign up for the senior trip but might want to go, please see Ms. Ryder or Mrs.
Ardoin to be put on the waiting list.

Attention seniors. We are gathering pictures from your past 4 years for the Senior Slide Show. If you have one
that is appropriate please email it to us at: Class of 2017@srsd.net Photos should be of higher resolution in
order to project them on the stage. Thanks!

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS: The Z0I7 Southern Regional online scholarship application is now open on the
district website www.srsd.net. Any senior wishing to be considered for a local scholarship must apply
before the January 21*¢ deadline. Applying does not guarantee an award, however, you must complete the
online application before January 21t to be considered.

if you have trouble with the application process, please see your guic{ance counselor. Start the process
early 20 you don’t miss out on a possible scholarship opportunity.

Amnesty International will be holding a Bake Sale outside the 11/12 Library immediately after school today!
Bring your appetite and some money!

The Student Council is selling Holiday Grams in lunches December 14-17. For 25 cents, or for 5 for $1 you
can send a holiday greeting with a candy cane to a friend. Spread some holiday cheer

The Chess Club will meet on Monday after school in room 109.

There will be a Model Congress meeting in room 109 after school on Tuesday.

Yearbook pictures for ALL S.T.Y.L.E. students are scheduled for December
16t at 8:05 in the auditorium. PLEASE wear your S.T.Y.L.E. shirt.

There will be an Art Club meeting on Tuesday, 12/20 at 2:20 in room 221.

Want to find out what is in store for your future this holiday season? Check out the Rampage on the Southern
Regional website to read your Holiday horoscopes, get great do-it-yourself gift ideas and read about what else is
going on in our community. If you would like to join the Rampage, please come to our next meeting on
Monday January 23™ in room 4-1 after school.

Attention all who are interested in purchasing the personalized football jerseys being sold by
our Spain travelers. We now have both youth and adult sized samples available o try on in room
3-4. Please stop by to see Sefora Klick fo place your orders. iGracias! ATTENTION SPAIN
TRAVELERS: Our next meeting will be after school next Thursday, Dec. 22" in room 3-4.
Fundraisers, as well as bus and tip money will be discussed. Attendance is mandatory.
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The best way to spread holiday cheer is singing loud for all to hear! The Student Council is selling Singing
Holiday Grams in Room 9-14. For only $3 you can have a Holiday Carol sung to a friend in their homeroom
and delivered with a candy cane. Stop by 9-14 to order one today!




